

May 21, 2019

Mr. Will Creeley Senior Vice-President of Legal and Public Advocacy Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 510 Walnut Street, Suite 1250 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Re: Your Letter of May 16, 2019

Dear Mr. Creeley:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 16, 2019 addressed to my attention. As a private educational institution, Transylvania University ("Transylvania") has adopted certain policies concerning peaceful expression with appropriate and reasonable time, place and manner restrictions. Transylvania remains committed the application of its policies in furtherance of the fair, free and open exchange of ideas.

Thank you for your inquiry.

Cc: William T. Young, Jr.